
Mr. J. H. Boockholdt 
Title I Coordinator 
State Department of Education 
Montgomery, Alabama 

Dear Mr. Boockholdt: 

6500 Wissahickon Avenue 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 
November 8, 1966 

I am informed by Dr. Alpheus White of the U. S. Office of Education that informa­
tion relating to the Title I programs being undertaken by the Lowndes County Board 
of Education can be obtained from you. Would you therefore send me copies of the 
applications including full descriptions of the programs approved for the 1965-66 
school year and any which has been approved for the 1966-67 school year. I shall 
be happy to bear any reasonable cost in connection with the reproduction of these 
documents. 

My clients, the Lowndes County Freedom Organization, and I have been concerned 
in the past to find that certain local officials have failed to recognize the public · 
nature of this information. I trust this reluctance will now be appropriately 
overcome. 

YR:pds 
cc: John Hulett . , Chmn. LCFO 

- / 

Alpheus L. White, USOE 
Alexander Ross, U.S. Dept. Justice 


